
Centennial Middle School Community Council meeting 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021, 11:00am-noon 

 
Welcome & Getting to know you: 

1. Tell us your favorite thing about winter. 
 
DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP: 

1. (Marci) Report on PTA’s plan for digital citizenship videos and white ribbon week 
 
SCHOOL SAFETY: 

1. (Emily) Did safe routes map get updated online?   
https://www.saferoutesutahmap.com/map/school-maps/centennial-middle-school-723 
https://centennial.provo.edu/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/safe-routes-to-school.pdf 

a. If so, where can we find it?   
b. How do we make sure parents and students know it is there? 
2. In answer to Katie’s question from December, they will NOT be issuing lockers for kids 
to put coats in. 
3. Just a reminder, if we want to continue pursuing a crosswalk for Canyon Rd, we need to 
request it before Nov 1st each year so it can be included in the city’s annual budget.  The school 
board is working to make this process go more smoothly. 
a. From a school board member newsletter: “School community councils will send in their 
safe routes plans and any requests by the end of November each year. Then the district will 
send the requests on to the city, who then will study the issues. They will get back to the district 
and schools by March to let us know if they can do anything about the requests. This process 
gives the city enough time to then add any projects to their budget for the next fiscal year.” 
b. In the meantime, perhaps we need to provide some sort of review for students who walk 
so they know the safest routes to take -- or even how to cross a street safely/correctly? 
 
TRUST LANDS FUNDS: 

1. Do we have any teacher mini-grant requests that we need to review? 
2. LAST YEAR’S PLAN: The state is still discouraging additional carryover amounts this 

year so we need to reallocate some of the funds that won’t be spent as originally 
planned. 

a. If the local school board feels the reason for carry-over is appropriate, the school can 
carryover funds.  We are required to report any carryover that is larger than 10-20%.  The 
reason will be very important if it goes higher than the allotted amount. 

3. NEXT YEAR’S PLAN: 
 . (Mr. Bates) Review student survey data (presentation from the district?) 
a. What academic remediation will be needed? 

i.How can we provide this?  
1. academic jump starts? 
2. Andrea’s question about possibly using video equipment to show 

class content for kids that have to stay home 
b. What mental/social impacts need to be addressed? 

 .How can we help?  
1. after school programs restarting? 
2. Katie’s suggestion from our last meeting about short PSAs that we 

could show to students outside of school hours to help them cope 
with changes and struggles. 



Meetings are the second Tuesday of each month.  So the next meeting will be Tuesday, 
February 9, 11-noon. 
 
 


